
 

 

JUNE 19, 2017 PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Matt McIntyre called the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m.  Committee members present 

were Matt McIntyre, and Paul Davis.  Jonathon Frey was absent.  Also present were 

Police Chief Tom Klubertanz, City Administrator Ramona Flanigan, Mayor Chris Lund, 

Alderperson Mark Wellnitz, Public Works Director Tom Hartzell, and a representative 

from the Edgerton Reporter.  

 

Klubertanz confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, June 16, 2017 at the 

Post Office, Edgerton Library and City Hall.  

 

APPROVAL OF PUBLIC SAFETY MINUTES: 

A Davis/McIntyre motion to approve the May 1, 2017 Public Safety Committee meeting 

minutes passed, all voted in favor. 

 

DISCUSS GENERATOR FOR POLICE DEPARTMENT: 

Klubertanz stated that the Police department is in need of a full generator.  He stated that 

it would not be beneficial to purchase a partial generator that would only allow the lights 

to stay on.  They would need a full generator in order to keep the department fully 

functioning.   

 

A Davis/McIntyre motion to pursue the discussion of a full generator at the next Finance 

meeting passed on a 2/0 roll call vote. 

 

POLICE CHIEF REPORT: 

Chief Klubertanz reviewed the service call numbers that were provided in the packet.   

 

Klubertanz also stated that the Annual Awards dinner was held and those awarded were; 

Lieutenant Vierck, Officer Kanable, and Meagan Farrell. 

 

Being no other business before the Public Safety Committee, a McIntyre/Davis motion to 

adjourn passed, all voted in favor.   

 

Thomas Klubertanz/lno 

Police Chief 

 

 


